
Catton Grove Primary School 
Weston Road, 

Norwich, NR3 3TP. 
Tel/Fax (01603) 426728 

Email: admin@cattongrove.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

Nursery Application   Date________________ 
 

Child’s Name 
 

 

 

Date of Birth 
 

 

 

Address 
 

 

 

Parent/ Guardian’s Name 
 

 

 

Telephone Number  

Email address 
 

 

 

Names of brothers or sisters in school 
 

 

I am interested in a nursery place for 2 year 
olds 
I am interested in a nursery place for 3 year 
olds 
I am interested in a 30 hour nursery place 
I am eligible for 30 hour funding 

Yes/ No 
Yes/ No 
Yes/ No 
Yes/ No/ Don’t know 

 
We will add your child to our nursery waiting list and contact you as soon as a place becomes 
available. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



To apply for a place or to add your child to our waiting list, please complete the form overleaf 
or email the details to admin@cattongrove.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

2 year old free funding    
 
Some 2 year olds are entitled to 15 hours free funding per week starting the term following their second 
birthday. We offer either five morning sessions (8.30am to 11.30am) or five afternoon sessions 
(12.30pm to 3.30pm).  
You can find more details and apply for an eligibility code at: 

Apply for free childcare if you're working - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) (search Norfolk 2-year 

funding).  

3 and 4 year old free funding                     
 
All 3 and 4 year olds are entitled to 15 hours free childcare per week, we offer either five morning 
sessions (8.30am to 11.30am) or five afternoon sessions (12.30pm to 3.30pm), Monday to Friday. 
Please contact us if these sessions are not suitable, we can be flexible. Additional sessions can be 
purchased at a cost of £17.09 (including lunchtime supervision). These sessions run from 11.30am to 
3.30pm and are subject to availability. 
 
Some working families are eligible for 30 hours free childcare per week, we offer sessions that run from 
(8.30am to 3.30pm). You can provide your child with a home packed lunch and there will be a charge 
of £2 per day towards the cost of lunchtime supervision. Alternatively, you may take your child home 
for lunch (11.30am to 12.30pm). Information can be found on HMRC’s Childcare Choices Website, 
www.childcarechoices.gov.uk. On this website you will need to apply for an eligibility code, you must 
have a valid code by the 31st March, 31st August or 31st December but it is recommended that you 
apply early. You have to reconfirm your eligibility every 3 months.  
 
Please see our school website for more information, the latest newsletters and school policies - 
https://www.cattongrove.norfolk.sch.uk. Messages from the nursery staff and further details regarding 
early years - https://www.cattongrove.norfolk.sch.uk/foundation 
 

Any further questions, please email admin@cattongrove.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 
(01603)426728 option 5. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-childcare-if-youre-working?step-by-step-nav=f517cd57-3c18-4bb9-aa8b-1b907e279bf9
mailto:admin@cattongrove.norfolk.sch.uk
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